
 

 

 

MELBOURNE MARKET AUTHORITY 

MARKET CIRCULAR NO:  618 

Date: 10 July 2014 

TO: All Fruit and Vegetable Stand Holders at the Melbourne Wholesale Market 
 

EPPING MARKET TOURS FOR STAND HOLDERS 
 

In preparation for the fruit and vegetable stand ballots for Epping, tours for stand 
holders will be held on: 

 Monday 21st July 2014, 10.00am – 11.00am 

 Tuesday 22nd July 2014, 10.00am – 11.00am 

The visits will be in the form of an escorted group tour, led by the MMA and DSDBI. A 
briefing will be held prior to the visit at 10.00am sharp. Please ensure you arrive 10 
minutes prior to the start time to ensure the tours do not run late. 

New maps for the ballots have been distributed in the market this morning and are also 
available on the MMA website and at the MMA Administration building. 

How to register 
Bookings are essential. If you do not register you will not be allowed on site at 
Epping.  
In order to confirm a place for one of the allocated times listed above, attendees should 
telephone Corinne Said of the Melbourne Market Authority (MMA) on (03) 9258 6180 
or visit the MMA Administration building.  

You will need to register your attendance at least 48 hours before the tour date. NO 
BOOKINGS WILL BE TAKEN AFTER 3PM ON FRIDAY 18th JULY 2014. Please note 
that space is limited so it is advised that you book in advance to secure a place. 
Bookings will be limited to 3 people from each business.  

Getting there 
Attendees will be required to make their own travel arrangements to Epping. The 
Market is located at 315 Cooper Street Epping. You can enter the Market via the 
Cooper Street and Gateway Boulevard intersection where you will proceed directly to 
the Administration Car Park (approx. 100m in front of the Administration Building). 
Please note this is before you get to the Gate 1 boom gates.  Should you be travelling 
in a heavy vehicle, please notify the MMA of this at the time of booking.  

Clothing 

All visitors to the Epping site are required to wear appropriate closed toe shoes and 
must be wearing a safety vest.  
 

 
Mark Maskiell 
Chief Executive Officer 

 



 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING MARKET CIRCULARS 
 
In an effort to reduce our impact on the environment and to keep our market clean, the MMA 
will be phasing out printed circulars.  
 
As of 1 September 2014 the MMA will no longer hand out printed copies of market circulars 
and other notices.  
 
Where to access circulars after 1 September 
 
All circulars, news and other notices will be available: 

 Via our website www.melbournemarkets.com.au.  

 To those registered on our e-database via our email and SMS alerts 

 In hardcopy for collection on request from our MMA offices.  

 Summary alerts and updates published on the TV screens around the market.  

Not on our e-database? 
 
Join our e-database to receive emails and SMS alerts with the latest market news before 1 
September to ensure you don’t miss out.  
 
To join call us on 9258 6100 or visit one of our offices to update your details today! 
 
 

http://www.melbournemarkets.com.au/

